


November 6, 2009

Memorandum

To:
Board of School Trustees
CC:
Dr. Mervilde
From:
Rick Doss
Date:
11/6/2009
Re:
EAP Agreement
Confidential

I have provided a pdf version of the proposed agreement with Methodist regarding the continuation of our Employee Assistance Program.  The original agreement was with the ISTA Insurance Trust, so Methodist has been honoring the terms of that agreement despite the fact that the arrangement is no longer with the ISTA Insurance Trust.  The original quote from Methodist was significantly higher than the previous agreement.  As a result, we solicited additional quotes from other vendors.  Methodist came back with a revised quote that was considerably less than the other vendor who provided a quote.  The annual cost of Methodist’s quote was approximately $3000.00 less per year than the other vendor.  The annual cost of the Employee Assistance Program is $15844.  This benefit is available to all regularly employed employees (part time or full time).  I will provide some additional financial information at the meeting.   
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